Techno293UK Committee Meeting 5th March 2019

Present; Steve Eldred, Jeremy Hawkins, Mark Searle, Alice Owen, Kate Adcock, Ali Masters, Robert York.

<u>Agenda</u>

- 1. UKDS Rob reported good feedback from February camp, event clash to sort.
- 2. UKJS Ali reported good feedback from February camp ratios good again.
- 3. Cadiz Proposal for Class support to be sent by SE and mail thoughts back Bookings for the ferry to be done asap membership to be looked into.
- 4. Training Policy Ali to get to draft in the next couple of weeks.
- 5. Budgets get the info out and validate with Alice before.
- 6. UKDS Clothing Jeremy to look into options
- AGM April 20th Kate to check with RYA SE to do Finance MS to do Event Support AM to do Training JH to do Internationals action KA to advertise
- 8. Membership Action SE and AO to put a list together and determine where to go.
- UKWA AM and SE to work through options and share with RY to confirm with Sam that RYA support is for all T293 to host an event at UKWA
- 10. Ostende RY to work on numbers, etc.
- 11. Summer Camp options AM to share options
- 12. Rob to share info regarding how to get info out to clubs, etc.
- 13. FB groups prove to be a challenge in terms of sharing info need to find better ways to communicate events / awareness. General input required to determine ways to improve make a standing agenda item.

<u>AOB</u>

n/a